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Paul H. McGrail
306 Peacon Lane, Key West, FL 33040
paul@keywestflorida.com
305-923-3740

neT 1g 2012
CITY MANAGER

Bob Vitas

City Manager

City of Key West
3132 Flagler Avenue
Key West, FL 33040

Dear Sir,

Per Sec. 18-325(d) of City Ordinance for mobhile vendors, | request your recommendation for the
transfer of my license to Assaf Azoulay of 32 Hilton Haven Road Unit 5 Key West.

I have personally experienced financial hardship as a result of some poor real estate investments
made here in Key West that have left me with some huge tax liabilities.

I abtained this license in 1989 for $35,000 while there was a brief period allowing transferability
as a result of litigation by others with the City. Mr. Azoulay proposed use would be aperating the license
for both services and edibles. My investment would be the original cost of purchase as well as the cart
for a total investment of $37,000.

I am convinced that allowing this transfer would not be detrimental to the public welfare. Thank
you for your assistance and consideration on this matter. Please contact me if any additional criteria for
your recommendation is needed.

Regards,

Paul H. McGrail
Mobile Vendor License #11

A/ » y éﬁMWz//ﬁ?
Ml bl o %) A

& /gﬂu&/(;% //}m

.:%.,m‘&f PORTIAY NAVARRO

e & Commisgion # DD 991458
4 AD 74, 25

\i

= Expues May 15, 2018

vﬁ'f.,-'- = Bandet Thru Troy Fain inerance 300485 mm




